



December 2, 2014

Beth Peiffer President Ralph E. Jones, Inc. 2240 Forster Street Harrisburg, PA 17103

Dear Beth,

I would like to express to you our complete satisfaction with the various painting services that your company has rendered to the Harrisburg Area YMCA.

On many occasions over the last fifteen years, we have contracted with Ralph E. Jones, Inc. to address a variety of painting needs at our YMCA branches, spanning facility renovation projects to major new construction initiatives. On each project, your company has been a pleasure to associate with and have on the job site. In all aspects, the YMCA has been very pleased with the work of your company. Ralph E. Jones Inc. painters have always arrived when expected, performed the appropriate surface preparation, provided high quality painting services and always left a neat and clean area after each day's work. In our many associations over the years, we have found all representatives of Ralph E. Jones to be courteous and friendly.

Please know that we would not hesitate from hiring Ralph E. Jones Inc. in the future and would be happy to recommend Ralph E. Jones Inc. to other companies.

Thank you again, Beth for consistently providing such outstanding paint contracting services.

Sincerely

Richard A. Curl President

HARRISBURG AREA YMCA

123 Forster Street, Second Floor | Harrisburg PA, 17102 P 717 232 2068 | F 717 234 5859 | www.YMCAHarrisburg.org

Gifts to the YMCA Foundation reflect forever your commitment to the YMCA. United Way of the Capital Region Program Partner